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Regarding Saab insolvency

As we have previously made clear, we will not comment on any information regarding individual interested 

parties or offers made during the on-going sales process. The reason for this is respect for these parties’ own 

and competing interests, as well as for other interested parties’ legal and commercial interests. An additional 

reason is the very complex sales situation we have to handle. We have also stressed this to all other 

interested parties with which have contact.
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